
 
LISS PARISH COUNCIL 

Interested in the future of Liss?  

Liss Parish Council has a vacancy for the Liss Forest ward 

Liss Parish Council has a vacancy for the Liss forest ward. 

Could this be you? Are you interested in serving your local community? 

The position provides a unique opportunity to get involved in the local community, from 
making decisions on priorities for spending funds from planning development in the village, 

helping to deliver agreed action plan commitments (whether youth provision or green 
space projects) to working on village centre and highways improvements. 

You do not necessarily need to be a resident of Liss Forest. 

You must be either: 
• British; • A Commonwealth National; • An Irish or European Union citizen; 

• 18 years of age or over, 
and fulfil one or more of the following criteria: 

1. being on and remaining on the register of electors for the parish: or, during the whole of 
the twelve months preceding the nomination; 

2. have lived in, worked in or lived within 
three miles of the parish boundary. 

You will be asked to confirm your eligibility for office.  
 

Want to find out more?  
Find out more on our website (www.lissparishcouncil.gov.uk) or social media feeds.         

Or have a chat with the Clerk or Assistant Clerk or one of the councillors.  

 
How to apply: 

Applications should include a short letter (and a CV if you have one) explaining why you 
should be considered for the vacancy to the Clerk via email or post. 

 
Informal interviews will take place prior to 

Liss Parish Council considering any candidates for ‘co-option’ at a Council meeting. 
 

Sarah Smith, 17/10/24 
clerk-smith@lissparishcouncil.gov.uk / 01730 892823 

The Council Room, Village Hall, Hill Brow Road, Liss, Hampshire, GU33 7LA  
 

A copy of this notice has been sent to the Returning Officer  
at East Hampshire District Council.      

 

      @LissCouncil    

http://www.lissparishcouncil.gov.uk/

